

Michelle Lujan Grisham

Governor

February 14, 2022

Mr. Isaiah E. Zemke

Dear Mr. Zemke:

I am pleased to take this opportunity to congratulate you on your confirmation by the New Mexico State Senate. This letter serves as formal notice that your appointment as a member of the Occupational Health and Safety Review Commission was confirmed by the State Senate on February 9, 2022. Your term commenced on May 21, 2021 and concludes on May 21, 2027.

Through that appointment, I authorize and empower you to execute and fulfill the duties of that office according to the law, and to uphold said office with the rights and emoluments thereto legally appertaining unto you.

Sincerely yours,

Michelle Lujan Grisham

Governor

Attest:

Maggie Toulouse Oliver

ie Soulouse Dei

Secretary of State